
Hi Jay, 
  
I hope you are doing well! 
  
I wanted to reach out and express my sincere gratitude for the incredible skateboarding session you 
organized for our campers. The experience you provided was so great; I wanted to take a moment to 
acknowledge your efforts. 
The way you tailored the session to accommodate the unique needs of our participants, between the 
tactile direction of how to use a skateboard, the proper ways to manage one's safety, and in the actual 
application of being on the board was amazing. Your patience, understanding, and skill in ensuring that 
each child had a safe and enjoyable experience speaks volumes about your dedication to making sports 
accessible to everyone. 
Our campers were not only able to learn and have fun, but they also gained a sense of empowerment 
and confidence through the activity. Your guidance and encouragement played a significant role in this 
outcome, and for that, we are extremely grateful. 
Thank you again for your exceptional session and we ask that you please pass along our thanks to the 
wonderful staff who aided us. We look forward to the possibility of future collaborations together! 
  
Warm regards, 
Maggie 
  
Margaret (Maggie) Ingleson (she/her) 
Community Service Support Worker 
CNIB Ontario North 
E: margaret.ingleson@cnib.ca 
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